
Legacy Tribute 
Frequently Asked Questions

How can I submit an order request?

Please visit palatineparks.org/palatine-park-foundation/ and scroll down to “Legacy Tribute” 
where you will find the “Legacy Tribute Order Form” button to submit a request.

Can I select the location of my Legacy Tree/Bench?

On the order form you are able to specify which Palatine park you would like along with a 
secondary option in cases of unavailablilty. A Palatine Park District employee will reach out 
three business days after your request submission to provide specific location options at your 
chosen park.

When are Tribute Trees planted?

Each Tribute Tree is thoughtfully planted during the Fall season, providing an optimal start 
for healthy growth.

When are Tribute Benches placed?

Each Tribute Bench is thoughtfully placed during the spring season, ensuring a fresh start 
and optimal positioning.

How are prices determined?

Prices are determined by location, labor, and materials.

How do I know what parks are available?

The Legacy Tribute order form is updated monthly with the available parks. Once you have 
submitted the Legacy Tribute order form, you will be contacted by a Palatine Park District 
employee within three business days to discuss your request.

Is there anything that could delay the process of the tree planting or bench 
placement?

Unfavorable weather, such as heavy rain, storms, or extreme temperatures, can impact the 
timeline to carry out these activities safely and effectively.

Is there any guarantee on the trees or benches purchased through the Legacy 
Tribute program?

Yes, we offer a 1-year guarantee on all trees and benches purchased through our legacy tribute 
program. This guarantee ensures that your tree or bench will be healthy and in good condition 
for at least one year after purchase.

Questions? Contact us at legacytribute@palatineparks.org


